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From: Cherilyn D <cherilyn.faylogna@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 11:08 AM

To: GET Committee

Subject: Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1(10))

Good morning, Maui County Council,

I am pleased to have this opportunity to express my support for Marc Takamori as Director of
Transportation for County of Maui.

I have known Marc for almost 18 years now and had the privilege of working with him as Engineering
students at University of the Pacific and as co-workers at Oceanit Laboratories. Since working together at
Oceanit, we have kept in touch as colleagues and friends, and I am continuously impressed by his strong
personal drive, confidence, dedication and hard work in all that he does.

Marc's a well-balanced person who is committed to continued development and growth, both, professionally
and personally. He has proven to be a highly regarded member of the community and the workplace and
inspires all those who get to know him. It was Marc who motivated me to further my education and pursue
my MBA, and more recently, now that I've relocated back to Maui, has encouraged me to become more
involved with the community outside of work.

Marc enjoys fostering a positive professional environment and is experienced and great at working in multi-
disciplinary teams. His strong sense of curiosity and enthusiasm confirms his desire to continue to be highly
productive, even in challenging and demanding environments. :

Marc’s recent experience as Deputy Director of Department of Transportation and Transportation System
Analyst exudes great potential for succeeding in the role of Director. I am confident that Marc is ready for
the rigors of this role and will continue to work for the best interest of the department and the people of
Maui County to the best of his ability.

Respectfully,
Cherilyn Danzer



